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CLOSURE OF CASINO-MURWILLUMBAH RAIL SERVICE 

 
 
 
The Bangalow Chamber of Commerce believes that the decision to shut down the rail service on 
the Casino/Murwillumbah line is ill considered, politically motivated and shows an appalling 
ignorance of the needs of the Northern Rivers community. 
 
 
The Chamber supports retention of the Rail Corridor, consideration of a commuter rail service 
or light rail options and restoration of passenger and freight rail services as soon as practicable. 
 
 
 
 
Kel Burke 
President 
Bangalow Chamber of Commerce 
 
28th May 2004 


